
For more information about water conservation and restrictions, please visit 
www.camrose.ca/BeWiseWithWater 

All data is provided by the Government of Alberta and can also
be found at rivers.alberta.ca 

CURRENT WATER SITUATION
August 12, 2025

With temperatures staying below 30°C, some rainfall, and the ongoing conservation 
efforts of Camrosians, the rate of the lake level drop appears to have slowed. The 
upcoming forecast is not showing extreme heat, and some showers are expected. With 
these factors in mind, the City is hopeful that we will not need to move into Stage 2 of 
our Water Restrictions Bylaw this year.

However, it is likely that we will remain in Stage 1 unless we receive a significant amount 
of wet weather from now into the fall. If the lake level remains low at the end of the 
year and we receive little snowfall over the winter, we may need to enforce water 
restrictions earlier in 2026.

We appreciate the community’s efforts to reduce outdoor water use, as these actions 
positively impact our water supply now and in the future.


